
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact: 
Julie Brooks 
Public Information Officer 
720-874-4151 
Nov. 13, 2015 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Masked Gunmen Rob Local Starbucks 
 

The Arapahoe County Sheriff’s Office is investigating an aggravated robbery that occurred at 5:15 
a.m. today, Friday, Nov. 13 at Starbucks, 15795 East Arapahoe Road. 
 
The two suspects armed with semi-automatic hand guns entered the coffee shop and attempted to get 
money. The suspects were in the shop a short time and fled the store north on foot with an undisclosed 
amount of money. A K-9 track was completed with negative results. The suspects were aggressive 
with the three employees inside the shop. The employees were shaken up, but not injured.  
 
Suspect #1 is described as a black male, wearing a black jacket, black pants and a gray hoodie pulled 
around his face. He was wearing a surgical mask and latex gloves. He is believed to be about 5’10” to 
6’ tall, 25 to 35 years old and had a muscular build. 
 
Suspect #2 is described as a black male, wearing a black jacket, black pants and a black hoodie. He 
was also wearing a surgical mask and latex gloves. He is believed to be about 5’10” to 6’ tall, 25-35 
years old and also had a muscular build.  
 
The Arapahoe County Sheriff’s Office is looking for anyone who may have been entering the area at 
the time of the robbery, as they may have seen the suspects in the area. Anyone with any information is 
asked to contact the Arapahoe County Sheriff’s Office at 303-795-4711 or the tip line at 720-874-
8477. 
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